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Dear Premier Ford,
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February 7, 2022

| am writing today to urge you to order an immediate return to the Legislature so that we can work
together across party-lines to come up with solutions to ending the siege that is plaguing the people

of Ottawa.

This so-called “Freedom Convoy”, is no longer a peaceful protest. People have shut down the
streets, are inflicting harm on the residents, and are reportedly setting fires inside condos. | fear that
between the provincial government’s lack of willingness to do whatever it takes to end this standoff,
and the sitting MPPs that are inciting the occupation - the people of this province have lost trust and
faith in their elected officials to stand up to this challenge.

The people of Ottawa are asking for help and as elected officials, we have a responsibility and duty
to help. Premier, | urge you to reach across party lines and call the Legislature to return so we can
work together to support the people of Ottawa.

Sincerely,

Mike Schreiner
MPP, Guelph



